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By now everyone knows my daughter May is having a baby in a few months. She is 
also recording a solo album of her songs in January at our studio, so I am very much 
looking forward to that. Click through the link below to see a video of May playing music 
as part of a Kickstarter project for the new album. 
 
http://www.kickstarter.com/projects/mayerlewine/where-we-are 
 
And last but not least, this coming Friday (the day after Thanksgiving), May and Seth 
will be playing a special concert in our studio here in Big Rapids, Michigan, so if you are 
looking for a cozy evening with the Erlewine clan and friends, you are invited to attend. 
The show starts at 7:30 PM, but come early and hang out with us. 
 
Nov 29, 2013 Library Hall, Big Rapids, Michigan 
415 N. State Street (behind Vivos Pizzeria) You will see the lights on. 
 
There will be tickets at the door, but I encourage you to purchase tickets now, early, 
since we have a very limited seating capacity. It's first come, first serve. You can 
purchase tickets at the following link, and your name will be on the list at the door. You 
can just walk in and be sure you have seats. 
 
http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/496061 
 
More info on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/541537532594649 
 

 
 


